
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Meeting Minutes 
MEAC – Milford Energy Advisory Committee 

October 27, 2022 5:00 PM 

 
Members in attendance: 
John Yule 
Paul Bartolomucci 
Rob Costantino 
Mike Thornton - Chair 
Dave Freel – Selectmens rep. 
 
Non member in attendance: 
Paul Dargie - Selectman 
 
Called to order at 5:05 
 
Paul Dargie and Dave Freel discussed who will be BOS rep. 
Decided that Paul Dargie will take on that role. 
 
Bob Hayden from Standard power presented another look at their plan for those not in 
attendance at initial 2-28-22 BOS meeting. 
 
General discussion of how it works 
They will assist in preparing a power plan acceptable to PUC and in writing an MOU to 
address specifics of town plan. 
No upfront fees, comes from the power purchase when put into action  $0.001 per kWh 
 
Why Standard instead of Community Power of NH: 
Standard is an up and running entity that already has suppliers and buys/sells power. 
CPNH is still developing suppliers and the business 
 
CPNH model based on CA style power buy that is hard to implement in very large markets, 
even more suspect in small markets like NH 
 
CPNH needs to be built and funded and early adopters will foot that bill. 
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There is a 3rd company in the mix  Freedom Logistics out of Auburn, NH 
 
John left meeting at 6:20 
 
Please inform of any noteworthy action after that time. 
 
 
We still need planning board representative 
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